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CodeHS is committed to providing an unbiased and inclusive learning environment through our computer
science curriculum. We believe in fostering diversity, equity, and inclusion, and we strive to ensure that all our
educational content is free from bias, offering every student an equal opportunity to learn and thrive.

Our curriculum is designed with neutrality, promoting a fair and balanced approach to learning. We recognize
the potential for both conscious and unconscious bias, and we actively take steps to mitigate them in our
materials. Regular reviews and revisions of our content are conducted to ensure its objectivity, facilitating an
inclusive learning experience for all students.


